
 

Rocker Switches Obsolescence Announcement 
 
 
Summary 
Due to sales volume that has been much lower than anticipated with the rockers, Honeywell 
Sensing and Control has decided to obsolete this product offering, effective April 30, 2011.  
There are no plans to replace this offering with another rocker line at this time. We apologize for 
any inconvenience. 
 
Affected Listings and Applicable Replacements 
 

Current Series Possible Replacement 
FRN No replacement planned 
FRL No replacement planned 
SRN No replacement planned 
SRL No replacement planned 

MR93 No replacement planned 
MRS93 No replacement planned 
SR-01 No replacement planned 

  
Action 
 Notify existing customers of the planned obsolescence.   
 Ensure last time buy orders are placed through the appropriate order management channels 

by April 30, 2011. 
  
Additional Materials 
• Access the AD/Rep Portal for a letter that you can modify and send to the customer. 
 
Contact Information  
For additional information, please contact Siva Iyer at [siva.iyer@honeywell.com].  
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